Nursery Newsletter- Summer Term 2 2025

Summer Term 2

Hello..... just like that we are heading into the last term before we break off for the holidays and our oldest children fly the nest to big school. Where has the year gone? We are so proud of all the children and how they have blossomed throughout their time in nursery. We would like to wish our school starters all the best as they transition into school and we look forward to welcoming the younger children back in September. A huge 'Thank You' to all our families for your continued support throughout this academic year. We hope you all have lovely Summer.

Topic

Our next theme will be 'Marvellous Minibeasts'. The children will explore the outdoor area and search for bugs and insects. They will learn how it is important to care for living things in the natural environment. The children will observe and discuss the lifecycle of a butterfly and predict what changes might happen. We will continue to learn rhymes and poems and retell stories confidently. Our focus rhyme for this term is Incy Wincy Spider.



Play and Stay Sessions

Thank you to everyone who attended the Mary, Mary Quite Contrary play and Stay Session. We really value your support, and the children love sharing their learning with their grown-ups. We look forward to seeing at Sports Day and at the Leaver's Party.



Spare Clothes

Please ensure that your child has spare clothing in their bookbag. This needs to include underwear and socks. Ideally this would be spare uniform, but other clothing is acceptable. Thank you.



W

Nursery Phonics - Our Focus Texts

The children have enjoyed listening to our focus texts and retelling the stories during our Shared Story time Sessions. We are getting good at using story language and learning the structure of stories. We will continue to read focus texts that relate to our topic and develop and extend the children's vocabulary. Our focus texts this term will be The Very Hungry Caterpillar and Sam's Sandwich.





Polite Reminders

Nursery starts at 8.30am and finishes at 11.30am.

Please label ALL of your child's belongings, especially water bottles.

Please provide water only in water bottles and not juice.

Thank you.

Dates for your diary



Mambo Jambo Minibeast Music Session – Wednesday June 11th (afternoon children to attend the morning session)

Dress up in Sports Wear – Monday 16th June

Sports Day — Thursday 19th June (afternoon children to attend the morning session)

Leaver's Party Graduation – Wednesday 16th July (morning children to attend the afternoon session)

Lending Library

Thank you for your support with our weekly Lending Library. Just a reminder that we welcome you into nursery every Friday at 11.20am and 3.20pm. Thank you for the book donations. We are fully stocked up again.





Aspiration

Knowledge

Achievement